
WWII section failed to recognize all
Thank you for the recent section, “Remembering World War II” (CR, May 24). All
those who served in that war deserve our gratitude. Sadly, there are two groups
whose time in uniform during that war has been often unrecognized: women and
racial minorities.

How unfortunate that the Catholic Review forgot them as well.
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